OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN LCI BUKALUNGI -KAWERI MUBENDE TOWN COUNCIL

Date: 12/03/2012.

THE REGISTRAR,

UGANDA NURSES AND MID WIVES COUNCIL,

P.O.BOX 4046, KAMPALA-UGANDA.

Dear Sir,

RE: SUPPORTING LETTER TO OPEN MUBENDE COLLEGE OF HEALTH SCIENCES IN MUBENDE.

I humbly write to your office introducing the proprietors of the above Mentioned proposed college.

I am glad to inform you that the college to open will be a community based Training college.

The proprietors first consulted the community to find out whether it was a Requirement to have a nursing school in Mubende District.

The answer they got from that meeting was full support from the elders, Political, Religious, and Government leaders was to go a head and open the School.

They were advised to speed the process because Mubende and neighboring Districts have been lacking that facility in place.

The founder has full support from the community. I have never missed any of their meetings. They have been involving me from day one.

I highly request your Office to give us the training college for nurses. I hope my request will be put under consideration.

MUKIISA ISAAC P.O.BOX 48 MUBE: CHAIRPERSON LCI DATE 12-03 2012